
 
 

Minutes of the second N.P. meeting 
on 18th March 2014 

 
Present: Bob Sherman, Marian Millington, Richard Wright, Jenny 
Patrick, Janet Thornley, John Hancock, Tracey Pettipher, Linda Ridgley, 
Ken Stephenson, Hazel Turner and Pat Summers. 
 
Councillor Summers displayed the large parish map in the middle of the 
room. She explained where the pins had been placed when the same map 
had been used at the Village Hall. Photographs had been taken as a 
permanent reminder. 
 
Linda Ridgley (Harbury Society) stressed the importance of the Harbury 
Design Statement and added her thoughts on the Parish Plan and where 
pins had been placed at that time in 2004.  Hereburgh Way had been 
developed since then based on the ideas of parishioners. 
 
Richard, Linda and Bob reported back on their deliberations from the last 
meeting. 
 
A discussion took place on ways to move the plan forward and how it 
needs to be kept in the minds of parishioners.  
It is vital to have their backing.  

1. Updates monthly in the Harbury News.  
2. Conversations with friends and neighbours to encourage more 

people to get involved 
3. A Carnival stall? 

 
Tracey wants more information on the background to the NDP so will 
meet Pat privately to collect this. 
 
Everyone went away to think about the questions they want asked based 
on Linda’s categories. Ideas to be emailed to Pat before the next meeting 
so she can collate them and put before the next meeting for approval. 
 
The date for the next meeting set at 22nd April 2015. 
The meeting closed at 9pm. 
  


